
                                

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas! 

 

 

Here is a photo of Albert about to do the very important job 

of turning on the Christmas Lights  at the Burton Latimer 

light switch on. As you can see by his face he was very 

excited with his special role! 

 

 

 

Class Walks to St Mary’s Church 

Over the last couple of weeks our children have walked to St Mary’s Church and 

have thoroughly enjoyed taking part in all the Advent activities on offer. It certainly 

helped to get us all in the Christmas spirit!   

 

 

 

 

 

Well Done Lydia and Ethan  

 

Well done to Ethan (Year 2) and Lydia (Year 

5) who sang and supported the Abilities In 

Me Foundation choir on stage at the  

Stevenage Christmas Light Switch on! Ethan 

sang and did some sign language, the family 

also got to meet Denise Welch. He has also 

been given the opportunity to record a song 

"the greatest gift" in a recording studio with 

the choir. What an exciting adventure!  







Holidays are coming ! 

We have lots of exciting events 

planned for Christmas. Please see below 

the key dates  

between now and when we break up! 

 



PTA Smartie Challenge  

We raised a fantastic £520.50 for this  

challenge. Well done to Robin class (KS1) 

and Osprey class (KS2)  who were the 

overall winners. Thank you to everyone who 

supported this challenge and a particular 

thank you to the PTA team for organising it.  

School Clubs January 

2024 

All internal school clubs 

have finished now for this 

term. Please look out for 

an email coming shortly detailing the clubs 

that will be on offer for the start of the new 

term in January. Once the clubs 

go live in the new year they will 

be bookable via  

scopay.  

 Year 6 Residential  (Current Year 5  

Children) September 2024  

Just a reminder to parents of current Year 

5 children. If you would like your child to go 

on the Year 6 Residential in September 

2024 the deposit of £60 is due by  

Thursday 14th December. Please log on 

to scopay to make your payment. Any 

problems please contact the School Office. 

 

School Notices 

Reception Clothing 

Request 

Our Reception classes 

are in need of boys 

spare clothing aged 4-6 

years. In particular, jumpers, trousers, 

socks and underwear. If you have any 

clothing that you would be happy to  

donate please hand in to one of the  

Reception teachers.  

Thank you  

 

 

 

Christmas Holiday Club  

Our MASC holiday club will be running on 

Thursday 21st , Friday 22nd, Tuesday 2nd 

January & Wednesday 3rd January. For all  

registered children you can book on scopay. If 

you would like to register please email  

admin@meadowsideprimary.org  


